

Mudeford Infants

Website: www.mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk

email: office@mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk Telephone: 01202 488142

Newsletter Number 13 14/12/18

Hello everyone,

As you may know, Mrs Janet Roberts is retiring and her last day with us will be Friday 21st December. If you would like to say goodbye to her and wish her well, please join us in the school hall between 9.00 and 9.45 for a cup of tea or coffee.

School Library- We would like to remind parents ,when bringing your child to use the school library please be aware that the room is a quiet zone and conversations should take place outside the library. Mobile phones are not to be used any where in school. We would also ask that water bottles are not placed in book bags along with books as we have a large number of books being damaged by water.

Years 1&2 Nativity at 2Riversmeet— Please speak to your child's teacher if you would like to help with escorting the children to 2Riversmeet on Thursday 20th December. Any one helping will need to be in school by 12.15 on this day. Thank you.

After School Tennis Club— The tennis club is run by Christchurch Tennis and takes place each Wednesday after school from 3.00 until 4.00. To register your child for next term please follow the link below. Please register before Friday 21st December to reserve a place.

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/ChristchurchTennisCoaching/ BookCourse/88f8f720-9440-41fb-8c39-8b16aab4ccce

Coming Up...

Christmas Nativity Years 1& 2

20th December- at 2Riversmeet.

Reception 11th & 12th December- in school.

Last day of term Friday 21st December.

Return to school Monday 7th January.

Staff training day Friday 25th January.

Parent Consultations w/c Monday 11th

February.

Spring half term w/c Monday 18th February.

Return to school Monday 25th

February.

Easter Holiday begins Monday 8th April. Return to school Tuesday 23rd April.

May Day Monday 6th May. Summer Half term w/c Monday

27th May.

Return to school Monday 3rd June. **Staff Training Day** Friday 14th

June.

Last day of term Tuesday 23rd July.

Attendance

Week commencing Monday 5th November 96.8%

> Best Class Otters 98.3% Remember our school

expectation is 100%.

All holiday requests will be unauthorised.

The school day begins at 8:45am with registration at 8:55am. Please do not be late.

Our governing body are as follows:

Caroline Watkins, Chair, Daniel Pope, Carly Butler, Emma Bollard, Frank Paines, John Churchill, Mark Colley, Fiona Sawdon, Karl Stark, Oliver Whittaker, Fran Giles, David Mullett and Clare Fox, Clerk. If you wish to contact them directly please email governors@mudefordinf.dorset.sch.uk



Nurse Drop in Session- The nurse will be holding a drop in session in the school on Monday 17th December at 8.30. Please come to the office to see her if you have any concerns regarding your child. No appointment necessary.

Dear parent or carer,

As part of the Armed Forces Covenant programme supported by the MOD, and on behalf of the Programme partners', Dorset county council are taking forward this survey. We want to get a clear picture of the thoughts and opinions of life in Dorset for our Armed Forces, your families and the County's veteran population. This will ensure we are doing our best to adhere to our Covenant pledges to ensure the Armed Forces Community in Dorset are not put at disadvantage due to their service to our country.

The <u>Armed Forces Covenant Survey</u>, which will take just 5 minutes to complete, is completely anonymous and the information gathered will help us to deliver relevant and meaningful solutions to issues that are currently being faced by the Armed Forces Community in Dorset.

Best wishes

Nicola

Jane MacLeod/Nicola Brown, Development Librarian (job-share), West Group Headquarters, Weymouth Library, Great George Street, Weymouth DT4 8NN

Best wishes

Daniel Pope

Headteacher